

Official Publication of the National Council of Corvette Clubs, Inc.

Winter 2018

Mad City Vettes Hosts Charity Car Show to benefit Cars Curing Kids

As part of the Memorial Day Weekend Brat Fest celebration held in Madison, WI each year, Mad City Vettes hosted their first car show for the benefit of Cars Curing Kids. Dr. Peter Nichol, a pediatric surgeon at American Family Children's Hospital (AFCH) and fellow car enthusiast in Madison, was inspired by one of his young patients and formed a board of car enthusiasts. To support research and childhood diseases they launched Cars Curing Kids.

Show Day turned into a beautiful day for cars and kids of all ages to support the charity. 130 cars came out to raise funds for this great cause. Visitors even got the opportunity to meet ARCA Racing Series

driver Natalie Decker of Venturini Motorsports. And the brats were delicious!

Among the awards presented, the kids voted for their favorite car at the show and the winner received the KIDS CHOICE AWARD.

The event raised \$4,307.94 to go directly for pediatric surgical research at AFCH. Mad City Vettes plans to continue their support of Cars Curing Kids and are already planning next year's show.









www.carscuringkids.org uwhealthkids.org/carscuringkids